'CONTRACTING INC..
April 26, 2021

Jennifer Goad

Executive Director
Mountain Resorts Branch
510-175 2nd Avenue
Kamloops B.C. V2C 5W1
Jennifer.Goad@gov.bc.ca

Dear Ms. Goad:
RE: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort

Please accept this letter as our declaration of support for the proposed Bridal Veil Mountain
Resort in Chilliwack. We believe there are many reasons that this project will benefit local First
Nations, the City of Chilliwack, the Fraser Valley and British Columbia. They include:

1. Creation of thousands of direct & indirect jobs for local businesses & First Nations.

2. Opportunities for Indigenous cultural facilities & businesses.

3. Support existing local businesses both in the construction sector as well as other sectors,
such as hospitality, food services, transportation etc.

4. Increase residential growth in the area, possibly helping to reduce the housing crisis in
the Lower Mainland.

5. Increase tax streams both locally & provincially.

Based on these reasons, we encourage the Mountain Resort Branch to approve this project
moving to the next stage in the mountain resort application process.

Sincerely,
GCL Contracting Inc.

—(
e

Ryan Grant, AScT
Vice President / Estimating




